An Memorandum
Bord ABP-312603-22

Pleanala

To: Pauline Fitzpatrick
From: Lita Clarke, Executive Officer

Date: 16 February 2024

Please find hereunder responses to $.137 notice issued 13" December and s131
notice issued 23 January 20204.

Please be advised that responses to s131 have not been circulated.

File submitted for addendum report as per Board Direction.
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